
30th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Hope you are all well and have enjoyed the half-term break. With some children 

returning to school on Wednesday, I just wanted to let you know the plans for Home 

Learning going forward.  

 

The work I am planning on setting for Home Learning will be similar to that which we 

will be completing in school. This will ensure that all children have the access to the 

learning being done in the classroom. Some of this will involve using resources, 

worksheets etc but we will try and plan activities that can hopefully be completed at 

home as well as in school. For some areas we may need to provide you with a pack of 

resources to support your child’s learning and these can either be emailed to you to be 

printed off or we can print them at school for you to pick up at an agreed time. 

 

Much of the last week has been spent preparing the school, classrooms and outdoor 

areas for reopening, and I’m sure you can imagine this has been pretty challenging. 

With the school being closed on Monday and Tuesday, I will be using this time to finish 

preparations and to plan the first days of learning. As such, for the first couple of days 

I’d just like to point you towards the BBC Bitesize lessons. If the lessons of that day 

don’t appeal, then please feel free to choose from older lessons that might interest or 

benefit you more.  

 

I will then upload a letter on Tuesday detailing the rest of the week’s learning, letting 

you know if there are any resources that are needed. I think it’s going to take a couple 

of days (maybe weeks!!) to get things running smoothly but hopefully we’ll get there 

eventually. 

 

Please continue to use this email address if you have any questions regarding the Home 

Learning. The school office are dealing with any questions about reopening though so 

please contact them if you have queries around that issue.  

 

Many Thanks. 

 

 

Mr Skinner       year6@new-swann.leics.sch.uk 

 

 


